Roger Plesha

From:

Roger Plesha [plesha1@charter.net]

To:

'elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org'

Subject:

Rezoning of Reach Center

Dear Nikki, I am not in favor of the Reach Center rezoning. I feel there has to be more information as to use of the building and a time frame for operation set in stone! The hours of operation and the programming has to be completely spelled out to insure the neighbors do not have to worry about the neighborhood. I know how good intensions can be sidetracked to allow program changes which can negatively impact the neighborhood. Thank you, Roger Plesha 929 King. Legal objector